
•Jones, William V 

From: Paul Lehrman [plehrman@westemgas.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2005 1:48 PM 
To: WVJones@state.nm.us 
Subject: Salty Dog #5 

W i l l - e n j o y e d f i n a l l y meeting you i n Santa Fe. Hope you and 
t h i n g s . I appreciate your help on the SD-5. I received the 
The Township on the order mentions 19 North, and should re< 
change?. Probably j u s t so i t s OK. I can change and i n i t i a l 
know what needs t o be done i f anything. 

I have one more C-108 coming soon. The SD #6. F i n i s h i n g p u t t i n g i t together today. You 
should see i t next week. 

Thanks again! 

Paul 
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o today 
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my end, 

t c h i n g up on 
971). Thanks! 
we need t o 

t ' s OK. Let me 
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